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Subject:

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSIONJohn Bromberg [mudball7@yahoo.com]

Saturday, January 30, 2010 12:35 PM
EP, RegComments
Ch.95 proposed new regulations for wastewater treatment requirements

Dear DEP: Environmental Quality Board.

I would like to include the following suggestions for the upcoming proposal:
Number 1: DEP should not weaken their proposed discharge standard for TDS.
Number 2: DEP should add discharge standards for those contaminants that are frequently found
in Marcellus Shale gasdrilling wastewater.
Number 3: DEP needs to ensure that all aspects of generation of Marcellus wastewater are
regulated.
Number 4: DEP should stop giving out more drilling permits until wastewater rules are in

Sincerely,
John Bromberg
639 S. Preston Rd.
Lakewood, PA 18439


